
Sugar Hill Planning Board 

September 4, 2019 

Members: John Strasser, Amy Venezia, Arthur Chase, Rob Hayward, David Thurston, Skip Redfield, Jim 

Keefe 

Guests:  Gardner Kellogg 

 

Chairman Rob Hayward called the meeting to order at 5:30PM on Wednesday, September 4, 2019 at the 

Carolina Crapo Memorial Building.  On a motion made by Jim Keefe, seconded by Arthur Chase the 

minutes of the August meeting were moved to be approved and accepted as written.  PASSED 

UNANIMOUSLY 

Conceptual Hearing 

Lot Line Adjustment 

Tax Map 227.9.1 and 227.18.2 

Gardner Kellogg, surveyor presented a conceptual plan to the board for a lot line adjustment between 

Ingrid Ogren and David Presby.  The Board reviewed the plans and had no concerns with the proposal.  

Mr. Kellogg expressed that they would like to move forward with a final hearing in October and will get 

an application to Amy next week to proceed. 

 

Old Business/New Business 

The Board recently received notification that Sidney Regen was resigning as a Planning Board member 

effective immediately.  Amy will get a card out to Sid thanking him for his 10 years as a member of the 

Planning Board. 

With no further business, on a motion made by Arthur Chase, seconded by Jim Keefe the meeting was 

adjourned.   

 

Submitted by: 

 

Amy Venezia 

Secretary to the Planning Board of Sugar Hill 


